
From: Lyn Yang [lyang@itslabtest-twn.com]
Sent: May 28, 2001 3:12 AM
To: William Graff
Cc: BTAUBE@fcc.gov; thu@itslabtest-twn.com; jtchen@itslabtest-twn.com
Subject: Re: PL3 Grantee Code Payment Problem

Dear William:

Regarding the question you asked, the information as follows:

1) The file of form 159 as attached.
2) We have sent the check on may 15, 2001
3) Theis check have been sent by courier service,
    the courier service is TNT.
    and mail to: P.O. Box 358315 Pittsburgh PA 15251-5315.

If you have any question, please feel free to contact with me.

Lyn Yang
> ETL Semko TWN EMC Lab
> Tel  +886-3-519-1411 Ext 303
> Fax +886-3-519-1410
> E-mail: lyang@itslabtest-twn.com

----- Original Message -----
From: William Graff <whgraff@qwest.net>
To: Tulip Hu <thu@itslabtest-twn.com>; <lyang@itslabtest-twn.com>
Sent: Saturday, May 26, 2001 12:57 AM
Subject: FW: PL3 Grantee Code Payment Problem

> Tulip and Ling,
>
> Bette Taube requests a little more information. Can you please provide
ASAP?
>
> Bill
>
> -----Original Message-----
> From: Bette Taube [mailto:BTAUBE@fcc.gov]
> Sent: May 25, 2001 9:02 AM
> To: whgraff@qwest.net
> Subject: Re: PL3 Grantee Code Payment Problem
>
>
> Hi
>
> I am not finding evidence of payment.  I need a little more info to help
me
> do more research:
>
> 1) copy of the Form 159 that was sent with payment
>
> 2) date payment was actually sent to Mellon
>
> 3) was check mailed or sent via a courier service, such as FedX or DHL
>
> Thanks,
>
> Bette Taube
>
>
> >>> "William Graff" <whgraff@qwest.net> 05/25/01 11:44AM >>>
> RE: Grantee Code PL3
>
> Bette,
>
> I have a Grantee code payment problem. Can you assist? I was not able to



get
> a copy of the back of the check yet, but I am assured the check has been
> cashed by FCC.
>
> See attached.
>
> Bil
>
> -----Original Message-----
> From: Tulip Hu [mailto:thu@itslabtest-twn.com]
> Sent: May 22, 2001 7:54 PM
> To: whgraff@qwest.net
> Subject: RE: PL3 Grantee Code Payment?
>
>
> Dear William:
>
> Thanks for your notice of the payment of  FCC grantee code PL3.
> This payment has been sent to FCC on May 15 and
> a copy of check as attached.
>
> Best Regards.
> Tulip Hu
> ETL Semko TWN EMC Lab
> Tel  +886-3-519-1411 Ext 302
> Fax +886-3-519-1410
> E-mail: thu@itslabtest-twn.com
>
>
>
> -----Original Message-----
> From: William Graff [mailto:whgraff@qwest.net]
> Sent: Tuesday, May 22, 2001 11:53 PM
> To: JT Chen
> Subject: PL3 Grantee Code Payment?
> Importance: High
>
>
> JT,
>
> The FCC database believes there has been no payment for Grantee Code PL3.
> (See Attached)
>
> If indeed the payment has been made, please forward a copy of the receipt.
>
> Bill
>
> ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
> ~  William H. Graff, NARTE Certified
> ~  President and Director of Engineering
> ~  AmericanTCB, Inc.
> ~  6731 Whittier Ave
> ~  McLean, VA  22101
> ~  mailto:whgraff@AmericanTCB.com
> ~  mobile mailto:whgraff@attmobile.net
> ~  Direct Phone: (480)317-0683
> ~  Direct Mobile: (602)790-6788
> ~  Corporate Phone: (703)847-4700
> ~  Corporate FAX: (703) 847-6888
> ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
>
>
>


